
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Margaret Mary Catholic Primary School 
 

NEWSLETTER 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 
 
The Police have had a number of 
complaints about parking around our 
school at the beginning and end of the 
school day. They will be keeping a close 
eye on parking in the coming weeks and 
say they will not be giving warnings! 
 
For the safety of our children: 

 Do not park on the Zigzags. 
 Do not park across driveways, 

or so close that people cannot 
get cars out of their drives! 
 

FAMILY LEARNING 
A Fun with Phonics Family Learning 
project will be starting in a couple of 
week’s time. This involves parents and 
their children working together in 
school once a week. If you are 
interested in taking part in this project 
please let Miss Boileau know. 
 
Road Safety Week  
National Road Safety week takes place from 
18th - 22nd November. There will be a number 
of events and visitors in school during the 
week to improve your child’s awareness 
about Road Safety. 
Colouring Competition 
There will be a Road Safety Drawing 
Competition for the children in KS1 and KS2. 
The closing date is before break on 
Wednesday 20th November. Prize Winners 
will be announced during celebration 
assembly that day. 
 
Sponsored Events 
Thank you to everyone who supported the 
children’s Welly Walk and Sponsored run at 
Hammonds Park. If anyone has not handed in 
their sponsor money - could they please do 
so asap. 

PTA Christmas Fayre 
The Parent Teacher Association – (of 
which you are all members!) are holding 
a Christmas Fayre on Friday 29th 
November. If you can offer any help, or 
know anyone who would like to have a 
stall, please let the School Office know. 
 
Weekly Advent Services 
Our Advent Assemblies will take place on the 
following dates at 2.50pm in the School Hall. 
Parents are welcome to join us in prayer. 
Monday 25th November 
Monday 2nd December 
Monday 9th December 
Monday 16th December  
 
Christmas Events 
There will be a list going out very soon, 
of events taking place in school around 
Christmas Time. Dates of Plays and 
Services  are as follows: 
  

 Nursery and Reception Nativity Play 
Wednesday 11th December at 10am. 

 Key Stage One Nativity Play 
Thursday 12th December at 2pm. 

 Key Stage Two Carol Service will 
take place on Tuesday 17th 
December at 2pm in Church. 

 
SCHOOL/ FAMILY MASS 
We will come together as our School 
and Parish Community for Mass on 
Sunday 1st December at 11am at St 
Margaret Mary’s Church.  We would like 
as many children and their families to 
attend as possible. 
 
Morrisons “Let’s Grow” Vouchers 
We are still accepting the Morrisons 
“Let’s Grow” Vouchers up until 22nd 
November. 


